
For more information:  
edmonton.ca/BuildingPleasantview

Community engagements

Vision and guiding principles online survey

The project team invited residents to stop by and talk about biking in Pleasantview at  
Mount Pleasant School and Holy Spirit Lutheran Church on February 8 and 11, 2020.

The team also popped up at two neighbourhood locations on March 7, 2020 to talk  
with residents about opportunities for driving and traffic.

Ideas and opportunities for biking, driving and traffic, playing and parks, and walking were 
also collected online and by the door hanger question cards that Pleasantview residents 
received at their homes. 

All input received to date will be used to begin the Exploring Options and Trade-offs phase  
of Pleasantview’s neighbourhood renewal.

We will be back this summer to continue the conversation. Watch for more details.

A survey was available online for the public to submit feedback on the draft Vision and Guiding 
Principles from January to March 2020. Feedback collected will be used to help finalize the Vision 
and Guiding Principles for Pleasantview’s renewal.

79 total attendees

123 online responses
44 question cards received

23 online reponses
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